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Dear Parents,
I am extremely proud of our Newmark High School Community. This year has been 
full of successes and wonderful achievements and after dismissal on June 20, 2022, 
summer will officially begin!!!

A huge thank you to our exceptional parents for contributing to an outstanding 
school year! We truly appreciate your ongoing support throughout the year.  

A heartfelt thanks to our outstanding staff for a fantastic school year! Thank you for 
the pride you take in our school and for valuing and supporting education and the 
success of our students. I truly appreciate all of your hard work. 

On Friday, June 17, 2022, we had a beautiful sendoff and said farewell to our Senior 
Class of 2022.  Over the past four years, the staff at Newmark High has taught and 
given them the tools to become responsible and respectful young men. They have a 
uniqueness about them that will be remembered for a very long time. We will miss 
them and they will always be a part of our Newmark Family.

Please note, the final marking period Report Cards will be live on Monday, June 20, 
2022, at 3:00 PM on your parent portal. If you have any questions, please call the 
school.  

We are very excited to begin our ESY program on Wednesday, July 6, 2022. I am looking forward to seeing many of 
our students back here in July. 

I want to personally thank all of our students for this year. We have all been challenged in different ways this year, 
but together we found a way to make the most of each day and opportunity.  I am so very proud of our students. 
The commitment and dedication I witness each day is inspiring, and the energy that fills our school is contagious. I 
wish everyone a wonderful summer!
					             Sincerely,

                                                                 
                                                                  Ms. Gina M. Borea
                                                                  Principal
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PARENT INFORMATIONPARENT INFORMATION
2022-2023 SCHOOL FORMS

Log on to your PowerSchool/Unified Classroom Parent 
Portal to view, update and submit your teen’s 2022-2023 
School Forms.  To access, select “2022-2023 Registration 
Forms” under Quick Links.  

Please visit the school website to view ESY/SY Checklists, 
additional medical forms and resources at newmarkedu-
cation.com/current-parents/forms-22-23

IMPORTANT DEADLINE:
• If your teen is attending ESY: Deadline Extended to 
Wednesday, June 22, 2022.
• If your teen will return in the Fall: Deadline Extended to 
Wednesday, June 22, 2022.

*We strongly recommend submitting by this deadline in 
order to avoid setting up a temporary portal login as we 
move to Schoology portal access in July 2022.
 

NEWMARK PARENT COMMUNICATION – 
SUMMER 2022 

Thank you for checking your email every week to view New-
mark Parent Alerts and Friday Backpack News.  Our goal is 
to provide our busy families with a convenient, concise up-
date of school news, what’s coming up and links to import-
ant school information.  We will continue sending Parent 
Alerts and Friday Backpack News to families participating 
in the Extended School Year (ESY) in July. 

Otherwise …. be on the lookout for Parent Alerts and Friday 
Backpack News starting up again in August.    

When to expect your next Friday Backpack News 
• If your teen is attending ESY: Begins Friday, June 24, 
2022
• If your teen will return in the Fall: Begins Friday, 
August 19, 2022

On May 19, 2022, five schools met at Oak Ridge Park in Clark, 
NJ to participate in the 9th annual NJNCAA Track and Field 
Meet sponsored by Newmark High School. High school run-
ners, jumpers and throwers took advantage of the perfect 
weather conditions to put their athletic skills on display.

Newmark High School had a few stand out performers 
during the day’s competition, including Jordan R. and Gabe 
L. and Anna C., all receiving medals for their efforts.

Newmark finished in 2nd overall.  Congratulations to all of 
the Newmark High School athletes!

TRACK AND FIELD MEET  

Spring Soccer Game

COUNSELING

Once again through our Community Connections PIN Pro-
gram, we were able to recognize our students for what 
they’ve accomplished outside of the Newmark walls. Con-
gratulations to the following students for their efforts and 
contributions to their communities throughout the year. 
 
Daniel C.                  Ela J.                           Keira C. 
Graham G.               Matthew M.               Chloe M.

We hope you all have a wonderful, relaxing summer! 
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Senior Class of 2022



    SPOTLIGHT NEWS

Chris with his artwork

Danny C. with his artwork

WHAT A CELEBRATION! 
The 2022 Art Show was a wild success!  This past May, Newmark parents were invited 
back into the school building to view their child’s artwork among the outstanding 
collection of student artwork display throughout the school.   
"Parents were blown away by the variety, depth and technique shown by the New-
mark student artists," commented Ms. Allman, Executive Co-Director.  "Every year, 
students surpass the level of creativity.  The quality this year was outstanding." 

Thank you to all the Newmark students, parents, teachers, staff, friends and family 
who came together in May to celebrate the inspiring artistic achievements of New-
mark students.  In addition to honoring the artist contributions of our students, the 
Art Show is one of Newmark’s largest fundraisers, raising nearly $29,000.  All pro-
ceeds will help us continue to fund the innovative arts program at Newmark and to 
help fund art experiences for students next year. 
Most importantly, this event could not have been possible without the generous spon-
sors and donors who help keep the arts alive at Newmark!   A huge congratulation to 
all the student artists and Newmark art teachers extrordinaire-- Newmark K-8’s Mr. 
Jonathan Sykes and Mr. David Nicolato, along with Ms. Sharon Lisman, at the 
High School.

Kyle & Colton with “Soup” & Pizz-uh”
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  2022 NEWMARK ART SHOW   
                SPONSORS 

 
 A very special thank you to our 
  generous sponsors who made 
  this year’s Art Show possible!

  ART CONNOISSEUR - $5,000
  D’Annunzio Family Foundation, Inc.
  The Nussbaum Family

  CURATOR - $2,500
  Kimberly & Milwood Hobbs, Jr.
  Laser + Skin Institute

  JOURNEYMAN - $1,000
  First Republic Bank
  Family of Collette Higgins 
  Kessler Foundation

  DESIGNER - $500 
  Bressler, Amery & Ross, P.C.
  Cates Electric Corporation
  The Chillemi Family
  Cullari Carrico LLC
  The Kendis Family
  The Peter Family
  The Sullivan Family

  
ARTISAN - $250
  Giangrante Family
  Growing Through Speech, LLC
  Jammin Jenn Music Therapy for  
     Children LLC
  JCC of Central NJ
  The McCulloch Family
  The Miele Family
  Ratiner Speech and Language     	            	
      Therapy Services, LLC
  The Stentebjerg-Olesen Family
  Sussan, Greenwald & Wesler
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HONOR ROLL 3RD QUARTER
SENIORS
Isaiah D.
Jay F.
Gabriel L.
Alexander M.
Daniel M.
Max S.
Owen S.
Robert V.

JUNIORS
Noah A.
Matthew C.

Jack C.
Anna D.
Jaiden D.
Kevin D.
Graham G.
Harrison H.L.
Ela J.
Matthew M.
Jack N.
Jesse P.
Nicholas R.
Aubrey R.

SOPHOMORES
Tina-Marie A.
Keira C.
Andrew D.
Alexander G.
Anthony G.
William K.
Evan M.
Chloe M.
Daniel M.
Nicholas N.
Janie M.
Jordan R.
Lily R.

Nicholas S.
Caden S.
Andrew W.

FRESHMEN
Marek A.
Joshua B.
Daniel C.
Kyle D.
Lucas G.
Richard P.
Jonas S.
Pranav S.

HONOR ROLL & GRADUATION

GRADUATION  2022

Cap Toss

Ms. BoreaOwen S.

Daniel M.


